
PLACES ARE LIMITED, SO PLEASE BOOK BY 17 MAY 2017 
at cabrini.com.au/planning-a-baby or phone Maternity Bookings on 9508 1724.

Are you or 
any of your 
friends planning 
or having a baby?

Meet the staff, tour the facilities and hear from the experts:

• Andrea Rindt (Nurse Director Women and Children)

• �Dr Jaclyn Wloszczowski (Obstetrician/Gynaecologist): Planning for your pregnancy

• �Dr Peter Neil (Obstetrician/Gynaecologist): The challenges of a healthy pregnancy 

• �Private Health Insurance requirements

• �Financial Planning for a family

Product and services information and samples on display from a range of sponsors and suppliers. 

Prizes to 
be won!

Don’t miss this fantastic FREE informative evening at 
Cabrini Malvern on Wednesday 24 May 2017 from 6–8 pm

GOLD SPONSOR SILVER SPONSOR


